
Lima Sister Cities

**Press Release**

7-29-2024

**Lima Sister Cities Association Celebrates 25 Years with Harima-cho**

— The Lima Sister Cities Association is thrilled to announce the celebration of

25 years of friendship and collaboration with our sister city, Harima-cho. This

milestone marks a quarter-century of cultural exchange, mutual growth, and

lasting relationships.

To commemorate this special occasion, we are embarking on a large project to

create an archive of memories from the past 25 years. We are reaching out to

past, present, and current members, as well as friends of the Lima Sister Cities

Association, to contribute to this archive.

We are looking for old photos, videos, and short letters sharing personal

experiences related to our sister city relationship. Your contributions will help

us preserve and celebrate the rich history of our partnership with Harima-cho.

If you have physical media, such as photographs or videos, we can arrange for

pickup, have them scanned, and then return the originals to you.

For more information and to contribute, please visit the

"Contact Us" tab on our website at (http://www.limasistercities.com).

Thank you for helping us celebrate this significant milestone. Together, we can

honor the past and inspire future generations to continue fostering

international friendship and understanding.

Thank You for your help and feel free to reach out with any question.
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